
 
 

                       NEWSLETTER           

MAY 2018 

 

Here it is May already and many of the Winter residents have headed to cooler climates for the Summer.  Ed Gordon left us 

with some fine pictures, as usual, and said this will be the last newsletter until Fall. 

 

J. W. Burrows, president of the C.A.R.S. club and our 

president, Troy Janicki have been working on setting up a 

joint car show for sometime in November.  The show will 

be at Union Hills & 91st Ave.  This will be a paid show – 

they want 50 cars, 25 from each club and will give the 

clubs $10 per car.  Watch for more information this fall as 

the details get worked out. 

 

April 3rd, 2018  Car Show and Potluck-  

This was a great success and everyone had a good time 

playing Mini Golf and there were many winners.  

The Raffle drawing was a good way to give everyone a 

chance to go home with a prize. 

 

Thanks to all the chefs for making the wonderful food for 

the potluck. 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

April 20th Car Show at Bell Rec Center - the last show 

of the Spring 2018 Season had a good turnout of cars and 

the weather was great.  Raffle Tickets were sold at the car 

show as well as t-shirts and other Vintage Vehicle 

memorabilia, mostly by our hard working club ladies 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

THE SHOP 

Monitor training at the shop is under way and available for everyone to take. 

Please volunteer your time and effort to make this a success.  Many tools have been purchased, and Richard says he needs 

people to show up and help get the shop set up and ready to go. 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

Builders Corner  

Photos below are Don and Yvonne Ahrens cars. Some are under construction. 

1929 Ford Truck has a 49 Merc Flathead the 1929 2 doors Sedan has a big 383 Chevy the 1926 Chrysler with a 331 Hemi with 

a 671 Blower that he saved from the scrap heap!  

1939 Chevy with a 350 and 700R4 transmission he has built all cars from the ground up restorations. A talented GEARHEAD! 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

     

 

 

 

 

THAT’S ABOUT IT FOR THIS SEASON, HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 

 

 

 

 



 
 

                                                                       

                                  

                                       

              

http://suncitymechanical.com/about-us/1890987
https://www.peorianissan.com/
http://suncitymechanical.com/about-us/1890987
https://www.peorianissan.com/
https://www.carquest.com/stores/az/surprise/2593
http://jakesautorepair.com/
http://suncityupholstery.com/
http://tempuswestvalleyrealty.com/
https://www.mcdonalds.com/us/en-us.html?cid=RF:YXT:GMB::Clicks
https://koppys.com/
https://www.westernbanks.com/
https://agents.farmers.com/az/phoenix/paul-martin


 
 

          

 
  

  

  

  

  

 


